
On March 27, President Trump issued an executive order eliminating  
collective bargaining rights for hundreds of thousands of federal workers.  
The Protect America’s Workforce Act is bipartisan federal legislation that 
restores the contracts and bargaining rights of unionized federal employees.

Call your representative and ask them to support and co-sponsor this bill. 

An Attack on Federal Workers is an Attack on All Workers. 
Federal workers make sure our food is safe to eat, care for our veterans and protect us from  
public health emergencies. Voiding the contracts of federal workers is an attack on every union 
worker, every union contract, and every worker who desires the freedom to be able to unionize and 
speak freely. Congress must protect workers’ fundamental rights.

Executive Order Was Retaliation Against Unions. 
The executive order states the real reason Trump is going after federal workers’ 
collective bargaining agreements: the lawsuits filed by the unions against 
the administration after the massive unlawful firings of federal workers by 
Elon Musk’s “DOGE.” 

Working People Deserve Protection. 
The executive order is the biggest single act of union-busting in 
U.S. history. Military veterans, who risked their lives to defend 
our freedoms, are disproportionately affected by the loss of the 
right to collectively bargain. We need the Protect America’s 
Workforce Act to restore these rights.

PROTECT AMERICA’S WORKFORCE ACT

SAVE COLLECTIVE BARGAINING:

CALL YOUR REPRESENTATIVE AT 844-896-5059  AND ASK THEM TO CO-SPONSOR AND SUPPORT THE PROTECT AMERICA’S WORKFORCE ACT.
Join us: DeptOfPeopleWhoWork.org
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Tell Congress to support the


